
From:   Kyle Lyke   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   July 28, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0979-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello,   

This is in response to a request to &quot;Submit a plan on how the application will prevent interference to
incumbent Fixed Microwave Service operators in this band&quot;.   

I have found that three discrete frequencies exist in the Fixed Microwave Service band that overlap with
our desired frequency range, 100kHz - 1GHz. These are 930 MHz, 940 MHz, 950 MHz. We will notch out
the frequency band 925MHz - 955MHz so that we will not be transmitting at these frequencies.   

Thank you,
Kyle


